
INTELLECTUALLY ORIENTED 
     Synonyms:  cerebral, rational, logical, unemotional 

An idea person, he needs a good staff to whom he can delegate the 
routine duties.   

He is an intellectually oriented person who is most comfortable in 
the mental realm.  He enjoys theorizing and thinking, seeking to 
increase his storehouse of knowledge and use it productively.   

His mind seems unlimited in its capacity to generate options and 
ideas.   

The world of the abstract attracts him like a magnet.  He could 
spend all his time working his way through a series of mental 
challenges without ever coming down to earth for dinner. 

A high energy, dynamic person, she puts an intellectual spin on 
everything she does.  She is upbeat and resilient, ready for 
action.   

Her world is an abstract one where the theoretical, the speculative 
and the possibilities are top priority. 

She may be most appreciated for her enthusiasm and intellectual 
insights.  Interested in learning for its own sake, she seems to 
have a problem putting what she learns to work. 

She has no patience for office politics and because she doesn't 
have a good understanding of the needs and feelings of other 
people, is at a loss when it comes to dealing with personnel 
problems.  

Her intellectual side is overdeveloped at the expense of her 
emotional nature. 

Simplifying everything in your life to its barest essentials, you 
strip away your emotions and don't allow yourself the luxury of 
responding in the moment.  Rather, you intellectualize your 
feelings and think about how you want to respond before acting on 
your emotions. 

Although you express opinions very directly and candidly, when it 



comes to talking about your deeper, more personal feelings and 
emotions, it isn't so easy for you.  As a result, you have learned 
to talk through your feelings, rather than simply experience them.  

Although you enjoy a broad variety of activities, you may often 
find yourself in the role of viewer, rather than a player.  

Intellectually oriented, you take an objective view of life and 
refuse to become overly involved in the dramas that unfold around 
you.   

Usually you decide if you like people or situations based on 
whether or not they 'feel right' to you. But ultimately you'll take 
action based on what you think is the smartest thing to do. For 
you, it's head over heart. 

He will initially offer his intellectual contribution and then 
gradually withdraw from it.  It is as if he states an idea once and 
leaves it to others to appreciate it.   

He tends to skim the surface for information, so although he 
understands and grasps information quickly, he is not employing his 
full mental capabilities in order to use it productively. 

Your mental activity is influenced more by data than by feelings.  


